
The pending Legal STA is hereby amended to indicate that T-Mobile has no objection to the 
proposed extension.  T-Mobile representative, Chris Wieczorek, has confirmed that the extension 
would not adversely affect T-Mobile’s post-auction transition schedule for the Los Angeles 
market. 
 
The request is also amended to indicate that the request for an extension was submitted as soon 
as it became apparent that additional time would be needed.  The request is based upon a number 
of considerations that materialized after November 23, 2017. 
 
 


